Subject: [DIDP] Inquiries Regarding L Root

Date: Thursday, March 10, 2011 4:21 AM

From: Michael D. Palage <michael@palage.com>
To: "didp@icann.org" <didp@icann.org>

Dear ICANN:

| would like to request the following information under ICANN’s Documentary Information
Disclosure Policy

1)  Can ICANN please explain and provide the legal chain of custody in connection with how
it became the operator of the L Root;

2)  Any documents/communications/analysis regarding any circumstances in which the L
Root would not contain the “identical” set of information contained in the A Root; and

3) Could ICANN provide all documents/analysis regarding the change in IP addresses

associated with the L-Root in 2007, with specific attention paid to any Internet security and
stability concerns raised regarding this change.

if any such documents/communications/analysis exists and ICANN claims that under the
existing Documentary Information Disclosure Policy it is not required to produce such
documents/communications/analysis can ICANN produce a privilege log detailing the dates,
authors, recipients, and nature of such documents/communications/analysis.

Thank you in advance.

Best regards,

Michael
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